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After the closure of the Culgoa landfill in December last year a bin bank was established in the 
township. This is to be in place for a period of at least 12 months with a review of the measure to take 
place in December of this year.  

The bin bank is in place to cater for household rubbish and recyclables primarily for farm residents 
who do not have access to the kerbside pick-up service. The dumping of hard rubbish or green waste is 
not permitted. Any items too large to be placed into the provided bins are to be taken to the nearest 
landfill or transfer station in Birchip, Sea Lake or Wycheproof. Bins are continually being added or 
reduced depending on usage to ensure local resident’s needs are met. 

Signage has been erected at the bin bank site to clearly outline appropriate use and to assist the local 
community. There is also helpful signage that explains which items can be recycled. 
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